                                                                            Florida Department of 

Memorandum                              Environmental Protection


TO:

File
FROM:    
Kathy Winston, Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste Section

DATE:   
February 28, 2011
RE: 
Inspection at FCC environmental on 11/23/2010 and issues w/archived emails
Due to issues with archived emails, some of the compliance pictures and information provide by FCC is no longer available. However, I can personally attest to the fact that all required photographs and documentation required was submitted and the facility has returned to compliance. 
